
Saint Teresa of Kolkata Building update
29 November 2019

Construction of the Saint Teresa of Kolkata Building is currently underway on ACU’s Melbourne Campus.
See the latest progress on webcam 1 and webcam 2. 

Four-week outlook: How you may be affected

Area Impact Timing

MGB - corner of Young 
Street and Little Victoria 
Street 

Perimeter scaffold will continue to be erected around the north and 
west of the MGB (corner of Young Street and Little Victoria Street), to 
facilitate MGB overbuild works. This scaffold may reduce natural light 
inside the building. Please expect intermittent noise during this period. 

December 
onward

Main construction site 
(corner of Victoria Parade 
and Napier Street)

Please expect intermittent construction noise while installation of the 
mega columns and trusses continues. Piling works are also ongoing.

December to 
February

MGB - levels 2 to 5 There will be restricted access to levels 2 to 5 of the MGB due to 
construction work. Signage has been installed around the MGB to 
assist with navigation and ensure staff and student safety.

December to 
February

Young Street A mobile crane will be set up in front of the Daniel Mannix Building, 
resulting in changes to vehicle and pedestrian access in Young Street. 
This includes changes to how you access the ACU car park. Traffic 
controllers and signage will be in place to assist with traffic 
movements. 

December to 
February

Upcoming and ongoing activity
Area Impact Timing
Little Victoria Street Little Victoria Street will continue to incur road and footpath closures to 

facilitate northern mega column and truss works. During this time, there 
will be changes to external access. 

Ongoing

Main construction site 
(corner Victoria Parade and 
Napier St)

There will be ongoing construction noise. Pedestrians should be aware of 
increased construction vehicle movement around the construction site. 

Ongoing

http://www.cloud9.camera/ACU-Cam1
http://www.cloud9.camera/ACU-Cam2
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The latest in pictures

Please observe direction and safety signs and follow 
the instructions of Watpac traffic controllers. 

If you wish to provide feedback, contact the team at 
ACUfeedback@watpac.com.au

Construction update 

Recent construction work includes:

• preparation of the level 5 slab 

• installation of window protection on the south side of the MGB

• opening of the new entrance to the MGB north cafe

• demolition of the south external emergency escape stairs 

• installation of mega columns on the north and west side of the MGB.
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